

Mailing Address: 371 Afton Ave., Boardman, Ohio 44512

Ministry Permanent Address: 263 Sierra Drive, Royse City, Texas 75189



FALL 2021 NEWSLETTER

There is a lot of news to share with you as the situation in Mexico is close to a complete shutdown once again due to the resurgence of the Covid variant. In addition to this world-wide crisis; Mexico has had disasters much like the United States with flooding as well as earthquakes. A "code red" lockdown is imminent if the disease continues to spread. But we know Isaiah 59:19: When the enemy comes in like a flood, the Spirit of God will raise a standard against him!

Here is some insight on the work Sammy and Martha are doing in addition to pastoring at Oasis of Love church in San Luis Potosi. As mentioned in a previous newsletter, nine to ten churches work under the counsel and covering of Sammy and Martha's church. They provide teaching and seminars to prepare leadership within these churches; counsel, guidance, and prayer in the event of problems or conflict; and assistance with needs. Sound systems, musical instruments, even tires for pastors that need them to complete their travels safely have been provided along with seasonal outreaches.

One of the newest churches associated with their ministry is in Hidalgo where Pastors Isidro and Angie were inspired to reenter the ministry after they had attended at Oasis of Love for some time. God spoke to them to return to pastoring and their hearts were drawn to the Hidalgo area where their church is growing quickly. Sammy and Martha traveled there this past week to fellowship and minister in the area that has been hit so hard with devastating flooding.





DISTRIBUTING NEEDED SUPPLIES IN HIDALGO



A lot has been shared about the wonderful ministry to those born deaf in the Otomis indigenous community. A team will be making a trip to install lights and wiring during the month of November and another larger team will follow up a couple of months after that to complete the floors and walls. These teams are organized by churches and individuals that support Extensions of Jesus. They are a tremendous blessing and we are so excited to see this facility nearing completion.

By the time this newsletter reaches you; Sammy and Martha may already be in Guadalajara to minister at Mercy and Grace Church. (The church is pastored by the late Pastor Alfonso's daughter and son-in-law.) Marriage seminars are scheduled at both the church in Hidalgo and also at Pastor Phillipe's church in the Otomis community. Oasis of Love church is also looking

forward to having Pastor Shel and Lisa visit soon from Jackson, Michigan.

There are so many things to accomplish, and so many plans to complete them! Please continue in prayer that God will provide grace and provision for all of these things even in the face off the Covid crisis!

Finally, the wear and tear of lots of travel on difficult roads has taken a toll on vehicles. Sammy, Martha, and April need tires for their cars. Recent repairs of \$650. already have been paid to take care of the impact of the road conditions on the vehicles. With April traveling to the university now; their older vehicle is being used frequently along with their primary vehicle and the church truck. If God lays it on your heart to assist with this personal need for their ministry; kindly make note of it in your PayPal giving or note it on your check if you mail it in.

Those of you that keep up with the extended Langston family are already aware that there are close family members fighting the good fight against sickness. David LeClaire (Sammy's brother-in-law), was hospitalized recently. Please continue to hold him up in prayer as you have been so faithful to pray for the family in the past. He and Cheryl have really appreciated the prayers and comments on Facebook, and are rejoicing at the tremendous turnaround projected now by his doctors.

Many of you are aware that the website has a QR code available to use instead of using PayPal directly. The advantage of the QR code is that there is no fee associated with it. It still uses the PayPal format; but unlike using PayPal there is no charge. With this handy QR code; the process is not only streamlined; you also have the added satisfaction of knowing your entire donation was given to the ministry. For your convenience; the QR code is at the bottom of this page. It is working nicely when you hover the camera on your smart phone over it.

There are a couple of heartwarming pictures I wanted to share here of Sammy and Martha celebrating their 22nd anniversary. I hope you enjoy them.

Harvest blessings from

Sammy and Martha Langston



A sweet and special 22rd anniversary!!



God bless you and keep you; as you keep your eyes on HIM, then HE will keep you in perfect peace.

(From Isaiah 26:3)



On the web at www.extensionsofjesus.com

Donate online, by mail, or with QR Code shown here (it's free)



Scan. Pay. Go.